
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: John Wilkie Ph: 027 555 6111 (Day off Wed, Thurs, Friday) 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Grant Watkins (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Vacant 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 19th November 26th November 3rd December 

Door Jenny N &  Steve 
Jenny L, Michelle & 

Robert   

Intercession Michelle Janice 

Computer Jemma Suzanne 

Sound Suzanne Maria 

Tea Michelle Jenny N. 

Birthday Prayers Cathy Jenny L. 

Church Lunch John & Lorraine Church Foyer 

‘Waiting on God’ Cathy Sue 

Communion Sue 

10th December 

Jenny L, Michelle & 
Robert   

John O. 

Suzanne 

Maria 

Jan 

Sue 

Neil & Helen 

Cathy 



Upcoming Guest Speakers 

26th November - Combined Churches Service 

10th December - Choir Service 

17th December - Pete Kempthorne 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being hosted by John and 

Lorraine, 43 Camberwell Road. All Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us by 
Pete Kempthorne. 

Week of Prayer 19th to 25th November 

The Combined Churches of Hawera are holding another Week of 

Prayer. Booklets available from the foyer table. Our host day is Monday 

20th November so please join us in praying for our community. 

Community Christmas Gift Giving 

Ngati Ruanui Ta’ua are asking for donations to 

make small parcels for families and those in need. 

See the notice board for all of the details. 

Weekly Prayer 

 Please pray for the Food banks throughout Taranaki 

that they would be well supported with donations in the 

lead up to Christmas. 

 Continue to pray for Matt Millar and family. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement Board and 

for our next Minister. 

Emotional & Mental  
Healing Workshop 

TODAY 

2 pm 

Presbyterian Church foyer Hawera 

John & Lorraine’s Farewell Lunch 

Sunday 3rd December @ 12 noon in the Church foyer. 

This is a catered lunch. 

If you would like to help in the Kitchen on the day, please contact the office. 

Donations for the Food Banks of Taranaki are desperately needed. 

Items can be left at Church or at the Office. The Salvation Army list of 

items needed is on the notice board. 

Rosters 

It’s that time of year again... If you would like to join any of 

the rosters or if you wish to be removed please phone the 

office. We particularly need people to run the sound 

desk. Training will be given and it’s not a onerous task. 

Turkey the Bird 
Goes Brass again! 

Friday 24 November  
Hawera Memorial 

Theatre 

Details on the notice 
board 



Organ Sing-along 

Sunday November 26th at 2 pm. For further            

information phone Myron 2784313 

Thee King Trust Annual General Meeting 

Church Office - December 4th @ 1 pm prior to the     

Business meeting. All Welcome. 


